
 

February 18, 2014   

 

Dear WHPA members, 
 
The following link was provided for WHPA members by CPUC Demand Side Analysis Branch Manager, Pete 
Skala.  In addition to other useful information at this CPUC webpage titled "Ex Ante Review" are three "Fact 
Sheets" developed in response to requests by WHPA Executive Committee, Council of Advisors, Committee, 
and Working Group Chairs during the annual leadership conference held in Pasadena late last year.   
 
Click here to view the Fact Sheets. 
 
Mark Lowry 
WHPA Chief of Staff 
markl@performancealliance.org 

  

 

The Western HVAC Performance Alliance was established in 2009. More than 185 organizations in 25 stakeholder 
categories are working together to help transform from the residential and small commercial HVAC industry to 
ensure that technology, equipment, installation and maintenance are of the highest quality to promote energy 
efficiency and peak load reduction. In this role the WHPA provides input to California Investor-Owned Utilities. 
For more information, contact info@performancealliance.org. 
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